
MINUTES 
 

The Garrett County Board of License Commissioners / Liquor Control Board held a special 
meeting on Tuesday, December 29, 2020 at 9:30 AM.  Due the COVID-19 State of 
Emergency and the limited access to the Garrett County Courthouse, the meeting was 
conducted by teleconference.  Present on the call was Chairperson Lisa Herman, 
Commissioner Mike Fratz, Commissioner David Moe, Administrator to the Board Deborah 
Owston and Attorney to the Board M. Elizabeth Georg. 
 
Chairperson Herman called the meeting to order.   
 
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the Board’s authority to follow up on infractions 
and violations. 
 
Chairperson Herman asked for a motion that the Board approve offer in compromise letters 
for businesses that were in violation.  Commissioner Moe stated so move.  The motion was 
second by Commissioner Fratz and unanimously approved by Chairperson Herman. 
 
Offer in compromise letters will be sent to Midway, American Legion Post #71 and Home 
Town Pizzeria for recent COVID-19 violations. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, Commissioner Moe made a motion to adjourn 
the meeting.  Commissioner Fratz second the motion and Chairperson Herman unanimously 
agreed. 
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